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Registration is Still Open…….Hurry Space is Limited (please see below)!  
 

 

NPF Virtual Summer Series Concludes 
With Feature Presentations Focused on Leadership During Changing Times 

 
 
The 2020 NPF Virtual Summer Series will wrap-up on Thursday, August 27 at 2 p.m. (ET) with its focus on Leadership 
During Changing Times.  
 
Episode 5 features a series of presentations beginning with Gary Barksdale, Chief Postal Inspector, and David Bowers, 
Deputy Chief Inspector.  They will discuss the importance of leadership during a crisis, and leveraging best practices for 
positioning the USPS on a trajectory for success now and in the future.  This will be followed by a conversation 
between Dr. Sean Joyce, President, Omega Consultants, and Mark Fallon, CEO of The Berkshire Company.  Together 
they will examine the principles of leadership based on experiences from their perspective.  Finally, our last segment 
concludes with Steve, Gary, and David returning to answer questions related to the session. 
 
As an added bonus to the August 27th episode, the  Partnership for Growth winner will be announced and 
recognized.  Each year the winner of this prestigious award is selected by Postal Service Executive Leadership, it is the 
highest honor USPS bestows on a customer. 
 
Registration is still open, but hurry space is limited!  You can register to attend the final session here: 
https://2020summerseries.npf.org/s/npf-virtual-2020-summer-seri/home.   If you are already registered, you don’t 
have to register again.   
 
Don’t forget prior to attending Thursday’s general session, plan on spending time exploring NPF’s Virtual Summer 
Series platform. In the Lobby, you will discover many interesting finds such as information about our guest speakers, 
links to previously recorded sessions, and an information kiosk with answers to commonly asked questions.  In the 
“Networking Lounge” you will have an opportunity to chat live with NPF attendees, colleagues, and vendors.  Don’t 
forget to check out the Expo.  Here you can choose between exploring the USPS and NPF Booth.  Enjoy your USPS 
Virtual Exhibit experience!    
 
Save the Date now to attend the 2021 National Postal Forum scheduled to take place May 2-5, 2021, in Nashville, 
Tennessee.   

https://2020summerseries.npf.org/s/npf-virtual-2020-summer-seri/home
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Please visit us on the USPS Industry Outreach website. 
Thank you for your support of the United States Postal Service.   
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